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Moore-Love, Karla

From: Scott Fernandez [scottfernandez.pdx@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 16, 2013 8:35 PM

To: Moore-Love, Karla

Subject: Re: Scott Fernandez - memo
Hi Karla,

"Future of Portland's Drinking Water"
Scott Fernandez

1821 NE 65th

Portland, Oregon 97213

503.282.1894
Thank you for taking care of this.

Scott

On Fri, Feb 15, 2013 at 3:13 PM, Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Loveigportlandoregon.gov> wrote:
Hi Scott,

The next available date for public communications is March 13th.

I will sign you up but I have to have your address, phone number and what it is you will be
speaking about.

Hope you have a great weekend as well!
Karla

Karla Moore-Love | Council Clerk

City of Portland | Office of the City Auditor
1221 SW 4th Ave Rm 140

Portland OR 97204-1900

email: Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov
503.823.4086 | fax 503.823.4571

Clerk's Webpage: www.portlandoregon.gov/auditor/councilclerk

From: Scott Fernandez [mailto:scottfernandez. pdx@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 2:17 PM

To: Moore-Love, Karla

Subject: Scott Fernandez - memo

Hi Karla,
When is the next Wednesday opening for tesifying before Council at 9:30 AM? I would like to
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sign up for the first available position. Enjoy the long weekend.

Thank you,
Scott Fernandez

2/19/2013
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